

P.O. Box 306, Monroe, MI 48161

(313) 241-5550

Mr. Stanwood R. Morss Route - 3 Bradford, Mass-01830

March 9, 1982

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you very much for your report of our test on March 1st. According to your report, it looks as tho you had us solid at the beginning of the test. For your records, when you did recieve us, we were non-directional at only 250 watts! It wasn't till 0315 that we raised power to 500 watts.

Enclosed is a folder on our station, and a QSL card to verify reception of WHND Radio. Thanks again for the report, and I hope that you will c atch our next test in the future.

Sincerely;

Tuecherick R Vill Frederick R. Vobbe

Chief Operator - WHND Radio

FRV/ enc:

